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Hi  Haley
Could you please read this to the board during public comment period.

Honorable Board and management 
I am speaking for the majority of our 260 chamber members and those on the
affordable 
housing wait list .
There has been a hoc committee working on changes to the CCSD  regulations on
affordable housing for over nine months. We deserve a updated report and when will
the changes be completed and voted on by the board. We have been delayed long
enough by this work.
Thank you
Mel M cColloch
Representative for Dr. Pilch

Thank you Haley, please let me know if you can read this. Have a good weekend 
Mel

President Cambria Chamber of Commerce

McColloch Consulting LLCSept. 10, 2020
Mel McColloch 
Service Disabled Veteran Owned Small Business
Principle/Asset Logic Group         



     




